
Greetings from All India Council for Technical Education ! 

We are happy to inform you that government of India has declared 15th 

November (Birth Anniversary of Bhagawan Birsa Munda) as ‘Janajatiya 

Gourav Diwas’. Last year, the Hon'ble Prime Minister had celebrated the 

same in Bhopal.  It has been decided to celebrate the event on 15th 

November among the students of higher education institutions across the 

country. Brief guidelines for the celebration are as under: 
 

i.The students may be enlightened on the legacy of tribal leaders like, 

Bhagawan Birsa Munda as well as other great personalities and unsung 

heroes of Janajati communities of our country. 

ii. On this Diwas and Azadi ka Amrit Mahotsav, debate competition on the 

theme ‘Contribution of Janajati Heroes in Freedom Struggle’ may also be 

held amongst students. 

iii. The students may be felicitated for their good work. 

Events/ programmes organised on this diwas may also be promoted 

through Social Media platforms of respective HEIs for wider outreach. 

In view of the above, AICTE requests your Institution(s) to celebrate the 

upcoming ‘Janajatiya Gaurav Diwas’ on 15th November, 2022 with zeal and 

enthusiasm and share consolidated reports on ebsbmhrd19@gmail.com 

also disseminate this information among all the faculty members, Students, 

staff & others so they can take the benefits from this Janajatiya Gaurav 

Diwas. 

PFA: 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1OjKDLZwxKHo7cQve44fk2Qa6g2Lkgx9O/vi

ew?usp=share_link 
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